
Images of our 2022 June family journey to The Hedges on 
Blue Mtn. Lake, NY 
 

Having first visited The Hedges in the summer of 
1993,  we continued the tradition again this year. 
Dan wasn't able to join us, but the rest of the four 

families gathered  and spent many days enjoying The 
Hedges compound and the many area outdoors 
adventures. With ages ranging from 3 to 81 years, 
we always found opportunities to enjoy the 
Adirondack atmosphere.  The living accomodations 
and staff support for all of us were excellent and the 
daily morning and evening meals offered splendid 
variety to satisfy each of us.   

 The weather was excellent offering a tad of variety ala the Adirondacks. Hey, we had a blast 
agqain this year!!! And a smiling thank you to the family members who shared their photos. 

For photos, click The Hedges – June 2022.  
 

https://photos.app.goo.gl/gMgh2QYAZ9eTvveP7

